
TO ALL FLEET VESSELS 
 
Ref: DMA-SAPID/DMADGM/00/C1161 
Date: 2021.12.26 
            

In The Name Of God 

Dear Captain, 

Good Day, 

 

Please note we have recently received many complaints from our 

security guards that on board different vessels, ships’ staff or 

members of T5 teams have taken photos and/or movies during 

embarkation  /disembarkation operation of security guards. Due to 

security reasons, such action shall be strictly avoided. 

 

Therefore you are kindly requested to promulgate and instruct esteemed 

masters of vessels receiving security guards, to observe the above and 

avoid the reoccurrence of the same practise.  

 

You are requested to confirm receipt, discuss the contents in the next 

consolidated meeting on board & keep a copy in the file DA-11 . 

 

 

BEST REGARDS 
CAPT.A.Momeni.N. 
Deputy of General Manager 
Department Of Maritime Affairs  
Sapid Shipping Co. 
 
Tel:+98-21-23843242 
Fax:+98-21-2610 0357 
Direct Tel:+98-21-2384 3551 
 
PL’S REPLY TO; dma@sapidshpg.com 
                               cso@sapidshpg.com 
 

 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
This  email  is  intended  only  for  the  addressee named above.As this email  may  contain confidential or privileged  
information,if you are not the named addressee or the person responsible for delivering the message to the named 
addressee, Please inform us ( By Email or Telephone )  before deleting it.  Please delete  the document from your E-
Mail system.  The contents should not be disclosed to any other person nor copies taken. 
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